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January 31, 2007 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Bid #06-129-LR Asphalt Overlay for Various Courts & Tracks - Maintenance 

Department 
 
On March 21, 2006, official action (attached) was taken to award the above-referenced bid to 
Alto Construction.  This recommendation was for an estimated $200,000 for the first year. 
 
At this time, the Maintenance Department has determined that an additional $50,000 will be 
needed for the remainder of the first year.  This increase is to accommodate several capital 
outlay projects. 
 
Therefore, at this time, it is my recommendation that the Board approve the attached 
purchase orders to Alto Construction for an additional dollar amount of $45,853.50. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, 
please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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